
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

FIRST POTASH CORP.  

Announces Revocation of Cease Trade Orders 

 

 

Calgary, Alberta – March 29, 2021 – Lorilee Kozuska, President and Chief Executive Officer of 

First Potash Corp. (the “Corporation”) is pleased to announce that on March 26, 2021 the Alberta 

Securities Commission and British Columbia Securities Commission each issued an order revoking 

their previously issued cease trade orders in respect of the securities of the Corporation. 

The Corporation proposes to search for and acquire assets or a business.  It is not specifically 

considering pursuing a company, asset or business in any specific business or industry sector, or 

in any particular geographical area, and anticipates reviewing companies, assets and businesses in 

a broad range of industry sectors and geographical areas. 

 

For further information contact; 

 

First Potash Corp. 
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